
TO: PHILMONT LEAD ADVISOR 
 
FR: MATT HART, DIRECTOR OF CAMPING SERVICES RE: 

FULL CREW AWARD 

Each crew that attends Philmont this summer, with a full 
crew of 12 participants, will receive a special award. The 
name of the award is “La Docena Adventurado” or “The 
Adventurous Dozen”. A special streamer will be presented 
during registration at Camping Headquarters. 

 
If your crew is already at twelve participants, 
CONGRATULATIONS! 

 
If your crew has between 7 and 11 participants, consider 
recruiting Scouts and/or Scouters to join your crew and share 
in the adventure. 

 
Thank you for your help in allowing as many Scouts as 
possible to enjoy the Magic of Philmont. 

LA DOCENA ADVENTURADO! 


